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We are deeply saddened to report that our friend and partner Gerry Cater passed away on January

9. He had a keen intellect and a ready smile for all. Gerry was a devoted friend to many at the firm

and we will all miss him. We have Gerry's widow, Mindy, and their boys, Evan and Geoffrey, in our

thoughts and prayers.

Gerry's family tentatively plans to have a memorial service in the Washington area in the next several

weeks. We will post information on the service when it is available. The family has requested that, in

lieu of flowers, contributions be made to an educational fund that has been established for Gerry's

two children. Contributions to the fund may be sent to:

Evan-Geoffrey Cater Education Fund

c/o Bank of Oklahoma

P.O. Box 24128

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73124-9981

Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP is a Delaware limited liability partnership. WilmerHale principal law offices: 60 State Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02109, +1 617 526 6000; 2100 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20037, +1 202 663 6000. Our United Kingdom office is operated under a separate Delaware limited liability partnership of solicitors and registered foreign lawyers authorized and regulated by the Solicitors
Regulation Authority (SRA No. 287488). Our professional rules can be found at www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/code-of-conduct.page. A list of partners and their professional qualifications is available for inspection at our UK office. In
Beijing, we are registered to operate as a Foreign Law Firm Representative Office. This material is for general informational purposes only and does not represent our advice as to any particular set of facts; nor does it represent
any undertaking to keep recipients advised of all legal developments. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. © 2004-2024 Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP

https://www.wilmerhale.com/en/

